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December 17, 2014 

Statement on behalf of Board President, John Ortega: 

The special Board of Education meeting scheduled for Thursday, December 18, 2014, has been 
cancelled. The meeting was originally called for the Board to consider the Tentative Agreements 
with the District's bargaining units, which were pulled from the December 11 agenda. Due to the 
nature of this item, it is important that every Board member have the opportunity to participate in 
the vote. Unfortunately not all members of the Board are able to attend on the 18th. Additionally, 
the cancellation will allow staff time to provide more information to the Board. 

### 

The Orange Unified School District educates approximately 30,000 students in the Cities of Orange, Villa Park, 
Anaheim, Garden Grove, Santa Ana and county areas.  The school district, founded in 1953, encompasses 108 

square miles.  The District office is located at 1401 N. Handy Street, Orange, California. 


